
142155 

2024 
Notice of Right to Contest Provisional Eligibility Determination 

 

 This notice is to inform you that there has been a provisional determination that 
you are not eligible to be nominated for the office or position that you seek for the 
reasons set forth in the enclosed report.  You have the right to contest this provisional 
determination. If you wish to do so, you must notify the Election Committee by 6pm on 
Sunday, July 21st by sending your statement indicating your intention to contest the 
determination via email  to  MHamelius@seiu32bj.org. Your statement should include 
the specific grounds which you contend demonstrate that the determination is incorrect. 

 The Election Committee will determine whether or what kind of investigation, 
including a hearing, is appropriate to resolve the issues raised by your statement.  If the 
Election Committee determines that a hearing is appropriate, the hearing will be held at 
the Union’s offices. The Election Committee will inform you of the specific time and date 
of the hearing.  You should bring to that hearing all records, documents, witnesses, and 
other information that you believe are necessary to establish your eligibility and to refute 
the reasons for ineligibility stated in the provisional determination. 

 The rules governing the conduct of the hearing are attached. 

 


